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FAMILY MINISTRY
COLLEGE PARK BAPTIST CHURCH	 APRIL 2017 

Here is what is happening this April at the Park!

One of the best ministries 
that College Park offers is our 
internship program. We 
currently have one summer 
position  open.   The intern 
works either in the children's 
ministry area or the youth 
ministry area.   This would 
depend on the interest/skills 
of the candidate.  The intern 
would be given specific 
duties within those age 
groups and work together 
with other staff to create the 
summer family ministry.    


App l i ca t i ons a re be ing 
received. All college/divinity 
school students interested in 
teaching or call to ministry 
are welcome to apply. 


Find  out more information 
including forms to download 
on our website.   Go to 
www.atthepark.ws/interns.


CHILDREN’S CAMP IS COMING! 
May 26-28

SUMMER FAMILY 
INTERNSHIP OPEN 

We are headed back to Camp 
Kanuga (staying at Camp Bob, 
the kids camp at Camp 
Kanuga) in the mountains of 
North Carolina. This is a great 
place to have children’s camp 
and we are looking forward to 
another great weekend. We 
will be enjoying Bible study, 
worship, recreation, and a 
great time together. It is going 
to be so much fun!

CAMP INFORMATION 
Who Can Go? Children who have 
completed 1st through 6th grade.


Total Cost : $115 for each 
participant ($85 for other children 
from same family).


Cost Includes: Bunk bed/camp 
cabin style lodging, buffet-style 
meals, children-focused worship, 
fun recreation, opportunity to grow 
closer with people in our group 
and with God.


Due Dates: Entire balance and 
permission form due May 14; ($50 
is non-refundable)


S c h o l a r s h i p s : F i n a n c i a l 
assistance is available to help you 
go if needed. Please let Jeff know.


Make sure to get your money in by 
May 15! Call Jeff with questions 
( 7 6 8 - 5 8 7 0 ) o r  e m a i l t o 
jeff@collegepark.ws!

An important part of our family 
ministry is our Parents-In-
Touch (PIT) discussion group.  
We offer these PIT Stops on 
Wednesday nights during the 
school year.  This conversation 
g r o u p i s f o r p a r e n t s , 

grandparents, and any adults 
interested in helping students 
and families become devoted 
followers of Christ.  We are 
currently walking through the 
book of Proverbs.  Please join 
us!


Parents-In-Touch 
P.I.T. Stop 

Proverbs Book Study 
Every Wednesday 

6:45 PM, E106

mailto:jeff@collegepark.ws
mailto:jeff@collegepark.ws
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YOUTH MINISTRY STUFF 
@YOUTHATTHEPARK 

Our youth group is going to 
the beach for Spring Break 
for a great retreat of fun, food 
and joviality (how many times 
have you seen THAT word 
used in a sentence?)! We will 
be staying at Caswell for the 
weekend. The total cost is 
$125 for one youth and $110 
for any more youth from the 
same family.

Please be praying for our 
group as we travel.  We trust 
God has something powerful 
in store for us.

We are taking a walk 
t h r o u g h t h e N e w 
Testament this year as 
we uncover the thread 
that runs from beginning 
to end. These stories 
help us to frame what 
God is doing in history 
and how we fit in.

2017 DATES TO REMEMBER MAY 7 JUNE 4 JUNE 14-18 JULY 17-21

Youth 
Sunday


Graduate 
Sunday


Graduate 
Trip


Youth 
Camp


Garden City 

Chapel

Bus Station 
Ministry 

April 19 
6:00-7:30 PM 
@ Downtown  
Bus Station 

Community Impact 
April 1 

3:00-8:00 PM 
@ Church 

The people who create our 
Fall Retreat to Ridgecrest 
have now created a new 
event called “Community 
Impact.” Youth groups from 
around the area will join 
together in an effort to share 
Christ’s love with people 
throughout Winston-Salem 
t h r o u g h v a r i o u s 
ne ighborhood m iss ion 
projects. We will share work 
site, dinner, and worship.


College Park is the host site 
for the event. Call or email 
Jeff today!


Spring Break Retreat 
April 7-9  

@ Caswell 
$125 ($110 for additional 
youth from same family)


